MEMORANDUM

TO:        School Scholarship Counselors


East Davidson High School
From:  Judi Boggs (336) 859-3267 or Carla Carrick (ccarrick1975@gmail.com) 

Davidson County Education Foundation


Scholarship Committee Co-Chair
Date:   January 22, 2021
Re:     SUSAN CLARK RYAN SCHOLARSHIP
At this time we invite East Davidson High School Hispanic seniors desiring to further their education to apply for the Susan Clark Ryan Scholarship.  An application form is enclosed and must be returned to the school Scholarship Counselor by 3PM on March 26, 2021 for consideration for this year’s scholarship.  Return all materials in a 9x12 sealed envelope with the student’s name and the name of the enclosed scholarship application on the front side of the envelope.
If you choose to submit your application electronically, the dates do not change, but you will need to email a copy of your completed application to your school counselor. Since letters of recommendation are typically sealed, please make sure the individual(s) writing your letter of recommendation email their completed recommendation directly to the school’s Scholarship Counselor with the subject of: RE:  Letter of recommendation for (student name) // Susan Clark Ryan Scholarship
The Susan Clark Ryan Scholarship was established in 2016 by Ken Atwood in memory of his wife who was a Spanish teacher at East Davidson for 38 years followed by 5 years as an ESL teacher for Davidson County Schools. This scholarship is open to East Davidson Hispanic seniors who plan to further their education at a community, trade or four-year university/college, have a positive academic attitude and strong character, as well as having a financial need.  Students are asked to complete the following:

1. A COMPLETED APPLICATION FORM

2. A COPY OF YOUR TRANSCRIPT

3. TWO SEALED TEACHER RECOMMENDATIONS (one from a Spanish teacher)

4. A STATEMENT EXPLAINING YOUR FUTURE PLANS AND WHY
5. A STATEMENT EXPLAINING YOUR FINANCIAL NEED 

This scholarship will be for $500 for the 2021-2022 school year.  The check(s) will be sent directly to the recipient’s college.  Remember, all materials must be returned by 
March 26, 2021 to the school’s Scholarship Counselor by 3PM.
SUSAN CLARK RYAN SCHOLARSHIP
______________________________________________________________________________________

 APPLICATION FORM

NAME _________________________________ SCHOOL ________________________________

HOME ADDRESS/PHONE_________________________________________________________________

NAME OF PARENT/GUARDIAN ______________________________________________________

COMMUNITY COLLEGE/TRADE SCHOOL/UNIVERSITY/COLLEGE YOU PLAN TO ATTEND:

_____________________________________________________________________________

LONG RANGE CAREER PLANS:

_____________________________________________________________________________

PLEASE INCLUDE THE FOLLOWING:

1. A COMPLETED APPLICATION FORM

2. A COPY OF YOUR TRANSCRIPT

3. TWO SEALED TEACHER RECOMMENDATIONS (one from Spanish teacher)

4. A STATEMENT EXPLAINING YOUR FUTURE PLANS AND WHY

5. A STATEMENT EXPLAINING YOUR FINANCIAL NEED

SIGNATURE _______________________________________________________________________

 DATE ___________________________________ 

